Field Inspection Notes of Forest Divisional Officer, Bellampally on diversion of 13.7853
Ha of Forest Land in Bellampally division for construction of Warora Pool - Warangal

(New) 765Kv D/C Transmission line in favour of Warora Kurnool Transmission line
(WKTL).

I along with Forest Range Officer, Bellampally and concerned staff have inspected the
area proposed for diversion of forest land for construction of Warora Pool - Warangal (New)

765Kv D/C Transmission line in favour of Warora Kurnool Transmission line (WKTL), on

15.09.2018 the proposed transmission line is passing through Compt.No.353 and 356, of
Reserve Forest Bellampally with a length of 1829.20 Mtrs and Compt.No.338/2 of Reserve
Forest Rechni with a length of 228.30 Mtrs in Bellampally Range of this division.

The proposed width of the transmission line is 67 Mtrs and the area required for
diversion in Bellampally division is 13.7853 Ha. for construction of Warora Pool - Warangal

(New) 765Kv D/C Transmission line in favour of Warora Kurnool Transmission line (WKTL)

In the proposed diversion area, no unique tree species, protected archaeological,

Heritage site, defense establishment or any other important monument are found.

The proposed diversion area is having different types of vegetation, having 0.1 to 0.2
density.

The area proposed for diversion is barest minimum and unavoidable without

alternatives for the project.

No work in violation of the Forest Conservation Act 1980 has been carried out by the

User Agency.
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Forest Divisional Officer
Bellampally



